
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Join our morning at 6 am or evening devotion at 8 pm 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
June 1, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Happy 1st of June 2024! How time flies! Almost half of 2024 is over. About ten months until April of 

2025 is left. 

 

We are called to prepare to make our offering as elder son nation - 1000 new members, 1000 couples for 

the Blessing and $10 M offering. 

 

Let us make a determination to everyday offer a portion of our time to pray, to connect with one or two 

persons, to share the Principle, to give, to care. And as we work and make some money make an offering. 

Maybe 1%, 2, 3, four or 10% or even more. 

 

All of us have different situations and everyone has their own challenges to deal with. However, it is in 

coming together as a community that we can win collectively. Let us then create more opportunities to 

come together. 

 

Join us in our daily morning devotion from 6 am to 7 am or if you are a night person, join our night vigil 

from 8 pm to 10 pm, Monday to Friday. Both are available to join in person or by Zoom. 

 

Check our upcoming activities in our weekly updates and take part on one or all of them. 

 

May our Heavenly Parent and True Parents Blessings be with us all. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle HPHC Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@gmail.com 

 

 

 


